
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip 

Board of Management Monday 25th September 2023 

Agreed Report 

 

● The Board received an update on the 
‘Summer Works’ (the windows). It is hoped 
work will begin in November.  

● Staffing for the 2023-2024 year was 
discussed. 

● The Board completed the Checklist for 
Annual Review of the Child Safeguarding 
Statement and Risk Assessment. We are now 
compliant with the Child Protection 
Procedures for Primary and Post-Primary 
Schools (revised 2023). 

● The Health and Safety Statement and PE 
Policy were reviewed and ratified.  

● The formation of a new Board of 
Management for the 2023-2027 term was 
discussed.  

● Date of next meeting: November 27th 2023.  
 


